

August 23, 2021

Boss Lubricants Calgary, AB

Dear Jerret Flegel and Calla Caffyn,

Thank you so much for generously providing Engine Oil for all the vehicles that were services at the Oil Change Day event on Saturday, August 7th, at FAC. We are so grateful for sponsors like you. Because of your partnership with us, we were able to service 55 vehicles of local families who for one reason or another were unable to afford this simple yet important vehicle tune-up.

We are grateful and look forward to continue working with you to help serve our community in this capacity.

Sincerely yours,

Carter Reimer

**SHARE Ministries Associate** 

First Alliance Church

creimer@faccalgary.com

403-723-6394